
 

BY E-MAIL 
 
November 30, 2018 
 
Sarah Hughes 
Energy+ Inc. 
1500 Bishop Street 
P.O. Box 1060 
Cambridge ON  N1R 5X6 
shughes@energyplus.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Hughes:  
 
Re: Energy+ Inc. (Energy+) 

Application for Rates  
OEB File Number EB-2018-0028 

 
On November 15, 2018, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received a request from 
Energy+ for an extension of time to allow parties to continue in their efforts at trying to 
reach a settlement on some or all the issues. A second request was received on 
November 23, 2018 for another extension of one week. In each case, the OEB granted 
the extensions.  
 
The OEB would like parties to be mindful of the extra time given to date and that any 
further delays in the settlement process will have an impact on the scheduling of the 
remaining procedural events (e.g. presentation of a settlement proposal or hearing).    
 
The OEB would appreciate Energy+ providing an update on the settlement process as 
soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
Cc: Parties in EB-2018-0028  

 
ROntario Energy  
Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416- 481-1967 
Facsimile:   416- 440-7656 
Toll free:   1-888-632-6273 

 
Commission de l’énergie 
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
27e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone:   416- 481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416- 440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273 
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